
            

        

                
“Dear Faithful Supporters, 
     I wish every supporter had the privilege of seeing the many 
lives touched through their giving. 
     We have more than 20 volunteers actively involved every 
week striving to improve the lives of our clients and giving their 
unborn babies a chance at life.  They listen and ask questions.  
Encourage and teach.  They connect clients with resources to set 
them up for success.  They follow-up.  Sometimes our volunteers 
wake up in the middle of the night and pray for the people they’ve 
met here. 
     We meet many broken people.  It’s unlikely you would be 
impressed by some of the choices they have made.  But for 
many, their interaction with Pregnancy Hope Center is a turning 
point. 
     We often see how grateful clients are for how they are 
treated, what they have learned, and what they were given.  I 
wish you could see the loooks in their eyes when they introduce 
us to their newborn baby.  I also wish you could hear the pride in 
their voices as they explain the meaning of their baby’s name, 
how much weight baby is gaining, and how baby seems to know 
mama’s voice already. 
     I am thankful for the support you give and for the volunteers 
who selflessly serve. 
 

Serving Him with you, 
Teri Cline, Executive Director” 

 

 
 

Prayer Focus for the Week of April 5, 2020 
 

Local Church – Foothills Christian Fellowship – Pastor Denny Roberts 
 
Local Schools – Chiloquin Schools  
Pray for the school’s staff and students and pray that the Christian staff 
  and students will be a light for Christ. 
 
Community Focus – Unemployed 
Pray for employment opportunities to open up for those seeking work. 
Pray for a peaceful and a calm spirit that only the Lord can give to those who 
  are now also unemployed due to our current situation. 
 
Ministry Focus – BBC Church Family 
Pray that our members will feel His calm and peaceful presence and be  
  given the reassurance that He is in control.  
Thank the Lord for the faithfulness of our church family. 
 
Church Giving 
Please pray that we continue to tithe and give our offerings during this 
  challenging time for the continued operation of the Church. 

 
“Peace I leave with you; my peace I give to you. Not as the world gives do I give to 

 you. Let not your hearts be troubled, neither let them be afraid.”  John 14:28 (ESV) 

 
   

 
 
 

Health & 
Recovery 
Concerns 

 
Louise Anthony 
Carolee Belcourt 
Tom Baker 
Duane Borror 
Faye Clawson 
Cyndi Coaty 
Mary Cornelius 
Deb Johnson 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Health & 
Recovery 

Concerns - cont’d 
 
Lynn Kaessner 
Collin Lopez 
Hazel Martisak 
Helen Molina 
Barbara 
     McClenathan 
William Russell 
June Selby 
Lyle Young 
 

 
Military 

 
Bruce Allen                
            Anderson 
Eric Borror 
Bryce Cannon 
Channing Cheers 
Caleb Coaty 
Osten Coaty 
Chris Colmenero 
John Duvel 
Andrew 
           Fitzpatrick 
Brian Forney 
Nick Garrison 
Isaac Gilmer 
Marcellus Gilmer 
Wayne Grime 
Austin Guthrie 
Chad Harreld 
Ondra Albert 
           Harreld 
Marc Hawthorne  
Laina Holland 
Kristen Jenkins 
Nathan Jenkins 
Robert Kincaid 
Kraig Kroeker 
 

 
Military - cont’d 

 
Scott Lawrence 
Randy Lockwood 
Sam Mason 
Chris Morrill 
Nate Murphy 
Mike Nelson 
Travis Nelson 
Anthony Olsen 
Joe Pritchard 
Jeremy Riblett 
Patrick Rider 
Thurmond  
           Robinson 
Moses Ruiz 
Ed Samson 
Charles Schultz 
Steve Schulz 
Debbie Schwalm 
Kyle Skeeters 
Cameron Smith 
Jordan Smith 
Tyler Starkey 
Derik Trumbull 
Allysa Weldon 
Thomas Williams 
Adam Woodward 

 

   

Prayer Ministry Opportunities 

Pray regularly for our BBC Prayer Focus for the Week. 
Join the BBC Prayer Team by contacting Pastor Jason at the church office, 

541-883-2289 or by email: jason@bbcministeries.com. 
Join one of the weekly ALL Church Prayer times: Sunday mornings at 

8:00am or Wednesday mornings at 8:15am  
 

Gideons International 

BBC BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH 

Weekly Prayer Focus – April 5, 2020 
 

2421 Washburn Way, Suite A 
Klamath Falls, OR 97603  

541-883-4357 


